FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Has the council decided to close any of its community spaces such as halls, libraries and leisure centres, either temporarily or permanently for the remainder of 2022 and/or 2023 to reduce energy and fuel costs? 
2.​ If so, how many community spaces will close and how much money does the council estimate this will save on its energy and fuel costs? Please can you include the type of community space in your response.
 
    In respect of questions 1 & 2, no closures are planned.
3. Has the council decided to cancel any public events this year to save on energy and fuel costs? For example, bonfire and fireworks events, Christmas lights 'switch-on'.

No
4. If so, what public events will the council cancel and how much money does the council expect to save on energy and fuel costs?

Not applicable
5. How much money is the council projected to spend on its energy bills this winter period in comparison to last year?

Compared to last winter, the council is expecting to spend close to £4.5 million more on energy during the 2022/23 winter period – an increase of around 90%.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
